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 Applicant requests an extension of special temporary authority (“STA”) to continue to 
operate WSIL-DT at reduced power.  The Commission last granted Applicant’s extension of 
STA on August 28, 2007, for a period ending February 28, 2008 (FCC File No. BEDSTA-
20050701ADV).  The Applicant’s original STA is FCC File No. BDSTA-20020905ABU. This 
extension request proposes continued operation consistent with the station’s current STA. 
 
 In its DTV Transition Status Report filed on February 19, 2008 (FCC File No. BDTRCT-
20080219ASL), WSIL-DT set forth its plan to complete its digital transition.  As noted therein, 
WSIL-DT’s STA facility complies with its DTV transition obligations, and WSIL will soon be 
filing an application to modify its construction permit to specify the STA facility parameters as 
its post-transition DTV facility.  Upon grant of that application, WSIL will file a license to cover, 
thereby extinguishing the need for extension of the STA. 
  
 Because grant of the instant request for extension of STA would allow Applicant to 
continue to provide digital television service in conformity with the Commission’s DTV policies 
for the brief period until WSIL-DT files and secures grant of a modified DTV construction 
permit, grant of the instant request would be in the public interest. 
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